
Hello, friends and family!                                                                  

 

Beginning Monday, we will be starting a two week unit on Fruits with Seeds. 

Because it is fall, we will focus on pumpkins and apples. Throughout the unit, we will 

be learning about the basic life cycle of both fruits, as well as the importance of 

bees to those life cycles.  
 

During the first week, we will be discussing pumpkins. We will have a chance to 

explore what pumpkins feel like and write about them. In addition, we will be using 

pumpkin seeds to further explore our math concepts.  
 

Our second week will be focused on apples. Because we are all scientists, we will be 

using our five senses to further explore various types of apples. We will also do a 

social studies lesson on how to make an apple pie while seeing the world!  
 

I would strongly encourage you to talk with your child over the next few weeks 

about the  new things they are learning about pumpkins and apples. Pictures will be 

uploaded on the blog, as well! 
 

I am so excited to continue learning together! 
 

Sincerely,  
 

Ms. Papadopoulos 

 

 

 

   


